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22 March 2024 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Re: Reminder about parent events 

Come and Read 
On Tuesday 26th March we would like to invite parents in to school for our Come and Read session. Come and Read 
is an opportunity for you to come in to school to share a book and read with your children. You will enter the school 
via the front door. Staff will be on hand to show you where you need to go.   
 

When Come and Read finishes you can take your child / children home with you straight away rather than having 
to wait at the gate as normal. The teacher must sign your child / children out before you take them with you.  
You will leave via the font entrance. In order to reduce congestion at the entrance we have split the entrance times  
 
Reception and KS1 session is 2:30pm-3:00pm.  
There will be a brief information session on phonics in the KS1 hall at the start of Come and Read for Year 1 parents 
starting at 2pm. See separate letter for further details. 
   
KS2 session is 2:45pm – 3:15pm  
 

Pre-school is 2:30pm-3:00pm and entrance is via the pre-school entrance.  
 

Easter Craft Afternoon 

On Wednesday 27th March 2024 we have an Easter Craft Afternoon. Easter Craft Afternoon is where the children 

will be taking part in a fun Art or DT themed craft activity that they will be able to bring home at the end of the day. 

Parents are welcome to join their children to do the crafts.  

Parents of children in Reception to Y6 need to arrive at the main entrance at 2pm. 

Pre-school parents need to arrive at their Pre-school entrance at 2pm. 
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Parents will be unable to collect multiple children together for this event as classes will be doing different activities 

and need different resources. However, parents can visit multiple rooms to see multiple children. 

Parents can take their children with them at the end of the day rather than collect at the gate once they have signed 

out with the class teacher. We would also ask for a voluntary donation for the craft activities. All money raised on 

the day (donations and refreshments), will go towards playground equipment. 

 

Refreshments – raising money for PAWHS 

We will be selling refreshments at these events. We were planning to get a card machine; however, we have not 

been able to yet so please bring cash along with you. We will be selling drinks, sweets and cakes. 

 

We will be using all money raised to improve the playgrounds and equipment available for playtimes. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Skinner 

Inclusion Pastoral and Safeguarding Lead 


